
The Youth/Young Adult Commission
of the Secular Franciscan Order – USA

is pleased to announce the development of
 the new and totally redesigned

Youth and Young Adult Web Page.

By logging onto
www.nafra-sfo.org

and opening the link to
National Commissions, then Youth,

You will find all the information that the Commission had to
previously mail by post.

In keeping with the Franciscan charism of care for our planet, 
we will save paper, ink, postage and time!

You will find all the current and back issues of the
Newsletter, the Starter Packet, upcoming events and past events.

We hope to have you help us with photos and articles to
 post on the activities page.  Some pages are still under

construction.
You can send your photos and articles to our new “web servant”,
Vivian Weaver, sfo. at 233 Mercer Street, Harmony, PA  16037.

If you are unable to access a computer and need to continue to receive the
Newsletters via post mail, send a written request to Kathy Taormina, sfo 

at 920 Whitney Drive, Apple Valley, PA  55124.

Regional Y/YA Commission Chairs and “Other Interested SFOs” will be posted
on the web page for networking purposes.  “Other Interested SFOs” who do not
care to have their information on the web page must send a written request to 

Kathy Taormina, sfo by email or the above address.


